
 

 
 
 
 

 

Collection Event 
 
If you have gently used gear and equipment to donate, a collection site will be set up at: 
 

Shrewsbury Town Hall  
 

Saturday, September 16th    ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
Sunday, September 17th    ~ 10:00 AM – 12:00 PM 

 
 
We greatly appreciate all of your donations but we can ONLY accept gear and 
equipment that is GENTLY USED and in good enough condition for kids to safely wear 
during sports.   
 
Currently we have a big need for Football, Baseball, Soccer and Basketball items.  Below please 
find a list of items that we are currently accepting for these sport.  If it’s not on the list, unfortunately, 
we won’t be able to accept it at this time.  If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email 
us. 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Being involved in sports has so many benefits for kids and teens.  We appreciate your help 
so that all children have the opportunity to participate in sports by providing them with the 

necessary equipment to play 
 

 
Questions? Please contact 

Lindsay Duquette, Founder & Executive Director at laduquette@gmail.com 
Erin Babola, Director at erinebabola913@gmail.com; or Jennifer Mitchell, Director at jmitchell522@yahoo.com 

And check out our Facebook page, Community Locker Room, for more information 

FOOTBALL 
• Pants 
• Cleats 
• Shoulder Pads 
• Knee & Thigh Pads 
• Gloves 
• Footballs 
• Belts 
• Bags 
• Helmets **Must be 

under 2 years old 

BASEBALL & SOFTBALL 
• Pants 
• Cleats 
• Bats 
• Batting Gloves 
• Catching Gloves 
• Balls 
• Belts 
• Bags 
• Helmets **Must be 

under 2 years old 

Community Locker Room collects gently used sports 
gear and equipment and redistributes it to children 

and recreation programs in surrounding under-
resourced communities. 

SOCCER 
• Cleats 
• Shin Guards 
• Balls 
• Bags 

 

BASKETBALL 
• Shoes 
• Balls 
• Bags 

 


